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          Wednesday 6th March 2024 
 

COMIC RELIEF DAY - 2024 
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
On Friday 15th March we will once again be taking part in the charity event of Red Nose Day. Every year 
we take part and raise money for very worthy causes, both national and global. 
This year, the children will be asked to come to school dressed in as much red as possible. During the day, 
their teachers will be giving them fun Comic Relief activities to do to make the day memorable.  
If you would like to give a donation you will be able to through our Parent Pay system via the following 

link: https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=14725 

We hope the children have an enjoyable day, while raising as much money as we can. 
Thank you so much for your ongoing support in such events. 
 
 
Joanna Harrison, 
 
Charity Leader  
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